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SloanLED bets on energy efficiency with
membership of Alliance to Save Energy
SloanLED has become an associate member of the Alliance to Save Energy, a group that
looks to advance energy efficiency policy.

The Alliance to Save Energy is a nonprofit organization with nearly 40 years of experience connecting
diverse businesses, nonprofit organizations, and government entities that share in the belief that
energy efficiency builds a healthier economy, a cleaner environment, and energy security.

“Joining the Alliance to Save Energy is a natural fit for SloanLED, we’ve been at the forefront of
providing environmentally friendly LED light solutions for decades,” said Ervin Cash, President & CEO
of SloanLED and Alliance board member.

Through this partnership SloanLED looks to advance energy efficiency policy, connect with
government officials and industry professionals, and access valuable energy efficiency resources,
according to the LED technology company.
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